
Tucson MED Club - Members Annual Lunch Meeting 

Sunday, March 6, 2011 at 1:00 pm 
Ali Baba Restaurant 

2545 E. Speedway Blvd. | Tucson, AZ 85716 

  

Dear Tucson MED Club Members: 
  
We are going to hold our Annual Lunch Meeting for the Club members at Ali 
Baba Restaurant on Sunday March 6, 2011 at 1:00 pm. The Meeting's goal 
is to give you an opportunity to meet and socialize with other members, and to 
get your opinion about planned activities, newsletters, family nights, picnics, and 
to elect new volunteers to serve on the Club Board, etc. 
 
At this Meeting, you can also renew your membership for this year or 
sign up to become a member. 
  
For logistics and planning purposes, we would highly appreciate your 
cooperation in letting us know whether you plan to attend and how 
many will be in your party. If you plan to attend this Meeting please 
reply to this email no later than Tuesday, March 1st. 
 

Looking forward to meeting all of you and discussing the MED Club activities and 
plans. 

Best regards, 
Firas Barakat 

Tucson MED Club 

www.tucsonmedclub.org 
 


